COMMITTEE REPORT

THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF FINDLAY, OHIO

The PLANNING & ZONING COMMITTEE to whom was referred a request from Brad
Brolex, Brolex Builders on behalf of current owners Roger and Rose Altman, to rezone
632 Davis Street from R2 Single Family, Medium Density to R4 Duplex/Triplex, High
Density.

This was tabled during the December 14, 2017 Planning & Zoning Committee meeting.
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